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Please help end the cruel practices that go on in the dairy industry. Cows being forcibly 
impregnated, then the trauma of being separated from their calf’s, with the bobby calf’s being 
slaughtered. The painful procedures the poor cows have to endure - It is inhumane and we are 
better than this. Please help Australia to be better than this. Kind regards, Sarah Davis 


